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WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU - survey closes 9th April!

As we continue to deal with the challenge of the COVID-19 pandemic in NI and make
progress with vaccination it is recognised that there is a need to continually review
visiting in Care Homes, balancing both risk and the need for families to spend quality
time together. We want to hear what matters to you in relation to moving towards
normalised visiting in and out of the Care Home – we want to know what is important
to you and what concerns you may have.

The survey is designed for residents, relatives, staff and Care Home providers to
share their thoughts on moving toward normalised visiting in and out of the Care
Home.

You can access the survey:

• Online: https://bit.ly/3sG1ula

• Requesting a printed version with SAE by calling:

02895 362869 / email: 10000morevoices@hscni.net

• Request telephone consultation by calling 02869 362869

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/directorates/directorate-nursing-midwifery-and-allied-health-professions/allied-health-7
https://bit.ly/3sG1ula
mailto:10000morevoices@hscni.net


This is important work to support residents, relatives and Care Homes to share their
views on visiting. We would encourage Care Home managers and families to support
residents to be part of this project.

Do not hesitate to contact the team supporting this project to facilitate any of the
above options.

If you have any queries or requests call 028 95 362869.

The printed versions of the survey are to be submitted by 7th April 2021.

If you have no stamped addressed envelope, return to: Public Health Agency, 10,000
More Voices, County Hall, 182 Galgorm Road, Ballymena, BT42 1QB.

The online link will close 9th April 2021.

 

Print

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/5431

